
GET INVOLVED OUR FAMILY  
 

 

 

PRAISE:  R.C. Fearnow was able to return to Pleasant Acres Nursing Home following his 

hip surgery.  Continued prayers for healing are appreciated. (SH) 
 

We have a great opportunity for you to serve the church!  We are currently looking for 

an Audio and Visual team-lead to begin in the next few weeks at the Orange City        

Campus. This person will be in charge of scheduling others for services, training new 

people as they express interest, and staying in communication with the Pastors and 

Worship Coordinator.  If you have a desire to fill this role, please contact either Pastor 

Jason jasonvanwyk@gmail.com or Pastor Garry gdnyenhuis@gmail.com. 
 

Veggie Tales toys, books and movies wanted….If you have any Veggie Tales toys, books 

or movies that you would be willing to lend to Living Water for the summer, please  

contact Sue Dykstra 712-360-0650 or 1susandykstra@gmail.com. 

  

A group of  motorcyclists from Living Water Sheldon would like to invite everyone from 

the Living Water family to join them after the service today in the Sheldon Worship 

Center for a short planning meeting to discuss a biker outreach event they would like 

to have.  Everyone's welcome and needed Biker or Not!  Questions?  Contact Shannon 

Anderson spopkes73@gmail.com 

  INFANTS 

NURSERY: Nursery is available throughout the service for newborns thru 2 years 

The nursery is located near the Welcome Center in the front lobby area. 
 

  CHILDREN  
Children's Church Bags are available at the Welcome Center in the lobby area.   
They are filled with quiet activities for our younger attendees to use during       
worship services.  Following worship, please return the bags and contents to the 
Welcome Center. 

SUMMER WORSHIP:  3, 4 and 5 year olds meet upstairs during the worship 

service. Use stairs right outside worship area. Watch for announcement slide for 
dismissal. 
 

 ADULTS/FAMILIES 

STAY AND PRAY:  Group of people gathering after the worship service in the 

SW corner of the Worship Center.  Everyone’s invited.  For more info, contact      
Kim Groeneweg at skgroen@yahoo.com 

COMMUNITY GROUPS: Small groups of people who enjoy staying connected 

to each other by discussing life, studying scripture, playing, eating,  serving, and 
investing in one another. Contact Pastor Garry at pastor.garry@livingwateroc.com 

7-4-3 GROUPS: Groups of about 7 people gathering for a meal 4 times over  

a 3 month period. Contact Brittany Foreman - dan_brittanyforeman@yahoo.com 

CALENDAR BEYOND THIS WEEK 
 

July 16-19 - BBX (Backyard Bible eXplore) - Vacation Bible School in OC backyards.     

This year, join other kids for a Wild West Adventure - a Journey with Jesus!  Register 

on the Living Water Kids Facebook page.  Questions? Contact sarah@frcoc.org 
  

SAVE THE DATE :  Sun, July 22 - 6:00-8:30pm - Family Movie Night! 

Featuring – “Jonah – A Veggie Tales Movie” 

FREE - Popcorn & M&M’s & Veggies provided! 

Bring your own beverage – non-alcoholic only  

*Questions or willing to donate popcorn, M&M’s or veggies?  

Please contact:  1susandykstra@gmail.com or 712-360-0650 

  
  9:30am    COFFEE SHOPPE 
 
 

10:00am    WORSHIP 

  
 

CHILDREN’S SUMMER WORSHIP  
3, 4, and 5 yr olds 

meets upstairs - use stairs right 
outside worship area (watch for 
announcement slide to dismiss) 

 
 
 
 

11:00am   STAY AND PRAY 
  SW corner of Worship Center 
     

TODAY 
 

 

Mon, June 25 
6:30pm 
OC LifeJacket (OC) 
7:00pm 
SH LifeJacket (SH) 
 
Tues, June 26 
7:00pm 
SH MST (SH) 
 
Wed, June 27 
7:00pm 
Men’s Bible Study (SH) 
Meet at new location:  Bob Wolthuizen’s 
patio - 721 Country Club Road - Sheldon 
Bring a lawn chair - We’ll begin a new study 
'Treasure Principle' by Randy Alcorn  
 

Sat, June 30 
10:00am - Chemical Dependency Support 
12 step (OC) 

WELCOME! We’re glad you’re here and have decided to join us today! 

Next Sunday we will be celebrating the Lord’s Supper.  This week as we     
personally consider, “Am I ready to take the Lord’s Supper in faith” there     
are questions that are important for each of us to answer: 

• Have I confessed my sin to God and do I trust Jesus as the only One who 
can save me from it? 

• Am I eager to obey Jesus and let Him be my Lord? 

• Have I sought forgiveness and reconciliation from those I have wronged? 

• Have I forgiven and reconciled with those who have wronged me? 

 
TEACHER:  Pastor Jason Van Wyk 
   
SCRIPTURE:  Jonah 4 
 
SUMMARY:  This morning, we're wrapping up our series working 
through the book of Jonah in the month of June.  Jonah has run away 
from God's calling, cried out to God in his darkest hour, and been an 
instrument in bringing God's mercy to the people of Nineveh.  As we 
read through the final chapter, may God continue to speak into our 
lives through these words of Scripture.  
 
 
NOTES: 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK 

Stewardship Team Update  
Thank you for your generous giving for the ministries of Living Water Community 
Church. Here are a few highlights based off the May 31, 2018 financial statements: 
  
Revenue & Disbursements Update – For the first eleven months of this fiscal year 
(July 2017 – May 2018) we currently have a deficit of (-$535.79).  

·         Total Revenue / Income = $447,478.25 
·         Total Disbursements / Expenses = $448,014.04 
·         Net Increase / (Decrease) = (-$535.79) 

  
LW Cash-Flow Update – The Living Water accounts at Northwestern Bank had a 
balance of $92,441.27 on May 31, 2018.  

·         It costs LWCC approximately $1,375 to operate on a daily basis.  
·         With our cash balances, we have about 67 days of operating money.  
·         The Stewardship Team has a goal of getting up to greater than 75 days 
of operating cash. 

  
Building Debt Update – We currently have one loan to the Sheldon Christian 
School Foundation for $100,000.  Our debt to equity (the amount of debt based 
on the market value of our two campuses) is very strong. We are very healthy from 
a debt perspective. 
  
GRACE Update - Our GRACE/Fair Share obligation for this school year (2017-18) 
is $106,462.64 (60 Students). 

·         As of June 11, 2018 - we have paid the schools $93,799.58 or 88%. 
·         The remaining balance is $12,663.06 or 12% as of June 12, 2018.   

  
Please remember LWCC in your giving; our fiscal-year-end is on Saturday, June 30, 

2018.                The Stewardship Team 


